
                                                                                   

 

 

 
Sports Day - Friday 20th June 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Due to increased numbers of children in school, I have decided to hold two Sports Day events 
on the same day.  In the morning, 10am-11am Nursery and Reception will have their sports 
day on the field.  In the afternoon 1:30pm - 3pm, Year 1-Year 6 will have theirs. 
 
The children can come to school in their PE kits and, if possible, wear their team colour (please 
don’t buy anything just for the occasion).  There will be a water station to refill their bottles 
and an ice lolly station to keep them refreshed.  Please make sure that they remember their 
bottle, sunhat and sun cream as our field does not have much shade. 
 
Family and friends are all welcome to come and watch, please bring picnic blankets and chairs 
to sit on.  In order to keep our little people safe, they will need to stay with the school staff 
inside the red and white tape and family and friends need to stay on the outside.   
 
Any nursery children who do not normally attend on a Friday morning are welcome to come 
into school and join in the event with their class.  If your child is joining us, please send me a 
Dojo message so I have the right numbers. 
 
The weather is looking very hot.  If the forcast continues as predicted, with temperatures as 
high as 27 degrees, I will make the decision to postpone to a cooler day. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Mrs Turner 
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